Hi all

Cadet Supporters' met last Tuesday night and we conducted our AGM as well as our standard General meeting.

Executive Roles for 2015-16 are:

President - Paul Hardie

Treasurer - Ken Stansfield

Secretary - Tracy Dare

Vice President - Marion Smith

Our Cadets have had an extremely busy 10 days after initially practising ANZAC DAY activities through the holidays and then of course the many ceremonies Thursday, Friday and Saturday.

Our Cadets did a great job and represented both St Paul's and Army Cadets with great pride and professionalism.

We have established a parent cooking roster for the remainder of 2015 so that our kids can have supper supplied during each Monday night cadet parade.

Our Treasurer reports a current balance of \$6,865.80.

Our next meeting is at 7.00pm Monday June 1st

Regards

Paul Hardie

**Cadets President**